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WWeebb  AAnnnnoouunncceemmeenntt  119933  
CMS to Host NPI Q&A Session on May 19, 2008 

The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) will host a national Roundtable 
Q&A session regarding the National Provider Identifier (NPI) from 11 a.m. to 12:30 
p.m. PT on Monday, May 19.  Following a brief introduction, CMS will open the 
telephone lines to take questions from the Medicare provider community regarding 
NPI.   

For registration details, visit 
http://www.cms.hhs.gov/NationalProvIdentStand/Downloads/listserv_wording_5-19-
08_call.pdf. 

Questions will not be collected during the registration process for this call. Registration 
will close at 11 a.m. PT on May 18 or when available space has been filled.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


